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December 22, 2020 
 
H.E. Vjekoslav Bevanda  
Minister 
BiH Ministry of Finance and Treasury 
 

 

  
 

Your Excellency, 
  

 
 

The technical evaluation report and financial evaluation report for audit services for  
World Bank-financed projects for fiscal year 2020 

 
We would like to inform you that the World Bank has no objection to the technical evaluation 

report and financial evaluation report for audit services submitted to us respectively on December 4, 
2020 and December 22, 2020. 

 
Should you have any questions, kindly contact Sanda Jugo Procurement Specialist at 

sjugo@worldbank.org and Lamija Marijanović, Senior Financial Management Specialist at 
lmarijanovic@worldbank.org.  

  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Emanuel Salinas 
Country Manager 

Bosnia and Herzegovina and Montenegro 
 

 
 

cc. 
Mr. Miroljub Krunić, Assistant Minister, BiH Ministry of Finance and Treasury 
Ms. Jadranka Jogunčić, BiH Ministry of Finance and Treasury  
Ms. Svjetlana Vukojičić, BiH Ministry of Finance and Treasury  
Mr. Koen Davidse, Executive Director, The World Bank  
  

mailto:sjugo@worldbank.org
mailto:lmarijanovic@worldbank.org

	Mr. Koen Davidse, Executive Director, The World Bank

